
April 9, 2020 
 
To MNLA Landscape Members: 
  
The Governor is scheduled to extend our to stay at home order TODAY. We must act NOW to 
ask our lawmakers and Governor Whitmer to recognize the updated Federal CISA Guidelines 
that include Landscapers as a critical infrastructure workforce in her extension of the stay at 
home Executive Order.  
  
The National Association of Landscape Professionals (thank you NALP!) has provided an easy-
to-navigate tool. Click HERE to go to this tool. Our message is preloaded. All you have to do is 
fill in your information and hit the “Send Email” button and the letter is automatically sent to 
your lawmakers and the Governor. Everyone in your company should do this—you and your 
entire team!!!  
  
Contact Amy Upton at amy@mnla.org should you have any questions. Let’s get this done! 
  
Amy 
  
Amy Upton 
Michigan Nursery and Landscape Association 
2149 Commons Parkway 
Okemos, MI  48864 
Ph (517) 381-0437 
Fax (517) 381-0638 
E-mail: amy@mnla.org 
 “The achievements of an organization are the results of the combined effort of each individual.” – Vince 
Lombardi 
******************************                    
 


